
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:31 AM

 

Hey Gang,

Special shout out to those that made it to the Veterans program at the Fair. The weather was 
questionable, but the crowd was good, speaker was brief, and we sounded great on the new 
Amphitheater stage. Special thanks to Charles Wood and Raymond Lowery for for filling in spots for 
us. See you all at Practice Tuesday!

Dave 


